
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to introduce our Friday Extended Care Program, designed 
to provide a safe and enriching environment for your child on Fridays. We 
pray this offering will be a blessing to families who find themselves needing 
care on Fridays that BHCA is not in session. Our desire is to provide an 
environment where students can continue to share in community with their 
peers here at BHCA.  

Our program offers:

Program Details:

FRIDAY 
EXTENDED CARE 

1.  Supervised Homework Time: Staff will assist students with homework 
assignments.

2. Enrichment Activities: From arts and crafts to games and play, we offer 
engaging activities that promote creativity, teamwork, and collaboration.

3. Bible-based Activities and stories: Students will have the opportunity to 
continue their learning and understanding of our great God through 
Biblical integrated activities and themes.

4. Outdoor Play: Weather permitting, we encourage outdoor playtime to 
promote physical activity and social interaction (please bring appropriate 
outside gear).



Days: Every Friday that school is not in session for BHCA (We will follow the 
BHCA school calendar *(see note below)). 

Time: 7:45 AM to 5:30 PM 

Location: Drop off and pick-up will be at the Extended Care Door (Door 
10-located behind the school).

Lunch/Snacks: Lunch will be at 11:30 on Fridays. No hot lunch will be 
provided, so please pack your lunch and snacks. 

 Cost: We offer two options for our Friday Extended Care. 

Registration:

To enroll your child in our Friday Extended Care Program, please click on 
the following link:Friday Extended Care Sign-up (google.com). Spaces are 
limited, so early registration is recommended.

Contact Information:

For any questions or additional details, feel free to reach out to our 
program coordinator, Lauryn Holt, at lholt@blackhillschrisitianacademy.com 
or call the BHCA office at 605-722-1276.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s care. We look forward to some 

Full Friday Commitment- This is for families who know that they will need 
Friday care for the year and are paying a set discounted rate of $40 for 
all Friday offerings. (All Friday offerings will be billed to your FACTSmgt 
account monthly, and no refunds or adjustments will be made).
Drop-ins- An hourly rate of $6.00 will be billed to your FACTSmgt account 
monthly. This is for families who may need to use Friday Extended Care a 
few times throughout the year, but not every Friday. This is also for those 
who may need just a few hours on a Friday, but not the whole day. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYKLIKXwUPzygjHt6JRtZV5s7iiBM6tmRjtwPKf_rrfisJAw/viewform


fun-filled Fridays!

*On Fridays where only MS/HS have school, care will still be provided for PS-5th grade students. 

Furthermore, PS-PreK care will be made available on days that K-12 have Friday school. 


